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26 May 2022 
 

Year 5 Collaborative Trip - Thursday 9th June 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

In the local area there are a group of schools who work on collaborative projects and organise trips and events 

for the children to attend.  These are a brilliant way for the children to meet and socialise with others in the 

same year group in different schools. 

 

On Thursday 9th June the children in Year 5 will be going to Hugglescote school to complete orienteering and 

outdoor activities.  Children will need to be in school at normal time as the bus will leave shortly after 9am and 

we will return in time for the end of the day. There will be no cost for this. 

 

Children will need a packed lunch and drinks bottle, if your child is entitled to free school meals, lunch will be 

provided by the school but please provide a drinks bottle for your child. 

 

The children will need to be in their PE kit, but please ensure they have appropriate additional clothing for the 

weather (sun hats, coats etc) as we will be outside the whole day. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us via the school office. 

 
 
Kind Regards 

Mrs Watkins and Miss Watkins 

Classteachers 
 

 

 
 
 


